
HELLENIC NAVY REPRESENTATIVES
VISIT THE PATRIARCHATE
On  Saturday,  the  23rd  of  March/5th  of  April  2014,  thirty
representatives including the Captain and crew members of the
Hellenic Navy “Salamis” frigate, accompanied by Mr Panayiotou,
Military Attaché of the Greek Embassy to Tel Aviv, visited the
Patriarchate in the context of a naval exercise involving the
vessel in collaboration with the Israeli Navy.

His  Beatitude  Theophilos,  Patriarch  of  Jerusalem,  warmly
received  the  delegation  and  went  on  to  explain  how  the
Hellenic  tradition  has  been  maintained  in  the  Holy  Land
through the centuries. Before leaving the Patriarchate, guests
were offered Jerusalemite eulogias.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/X4dhYFXFu94
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